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 Simmondley Primary School, Pennine Road, Simmondley, Glossop, SK13 6NN 
 enquiries@simmondley.derbyshire.sch.uk   01457 852721 

Wednesday 14th October  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Following the recent announcement from the government that placed the area of Glossop 
into a higher risk category and the complete closure of our local secondary school, we are 
taking action to improve the safety of our school community at the start and end of the 
school day. I am therefore asking that all adults who enter our school site wear a face 
mask/ covering from tomorrow morning, Thursday 15th October.  This is in line with other 
schools in our COGS cluster and I would like to thank you for your continued support, 
efforts and cooperation in helping us to work together to keep our school open for all our 
children and look after our vulnerable people at this worrying time.  
 
Kind regards 

 

Mrs Greaves                  

 

 

                

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


